
 
 
 
 
Mr Jon Curran 
Office of Utility Regulation 
Suites B1& B2 
Hirzel Court 
St Peter Port 
GUERNSEY 
GY1 2NH 
 
17th October 2005 
 
Dear Jon 
 
GUERNSEY POST RESPONSE TO DOCUMENT OUR 05/22 
 
At its September meeting the Guernsey Post Board considered your consultation 
document OUR 05/22 regarding the proposed new postal tariffs requested by 
Guernsey Post. 
 
The Board was pleased with the tone and approach adopted by the OUR and believed 
that it reflected a constructive understanding of the issues facing the company in a 
rapidly changing market. 
 
I also advised the Board that currently the OUR intended to release its determination 
on 5th December and that with such tight timescales it would not be possible for a 
draft decision notice to be published. 
 
The Board accept that both parties were operating within tight timescales and 
welcomed the information that regular communication was assisting the progress of 
your Office’s work and it was hoped would prevent the areas of concern developing 
that had arisen during the 2003/04 tariff determination process. 
 
I shall continue to keep the Board apprised of developments as necessary through oral 
updates at future meetings. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Jo de Garis 
Director of Marketing and Regulatory Affairs 
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